HALIFAX

REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY

COUNCILLORS’ OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

TO: Vi Carmichael, Municipal Clerk
FROM: Councillor Keith Colwell, District 3
DATE: May 9, 2002

SUBJECT: Commercial Logging Along the Trail System

| would like the Mayor, on behalf of Council, to send a letter to Premier John Hamm

indicating that HRM does not support commercial logging along the trail system. Thank
you.

Bt
\ {
Keith Colwell
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